
 

 

(This is an English translation from the Japanese original. In case of any discrepancy between this 

document and the Japanese original, the latter shall prevail.) 

 

 April 13, 2022 

 

Notice of Additional Order of RS1 

      

Digital Media Professionals Inc. acquired an additional order of RS1, image processing 

semiconductor for the amusement market as described below. 

 

1. Details of the order 

RS1 is the first in the pachinko/pachislot industry to integrate a real-time 3D engine and a high-

performance, high-compression video engine on a single chip, which not only enables beautiful and 

realistic video expression required for next-generation entertainment, but also helps customers 

reduce the cost of pachinko/pachislot machine chassis. 

The latest order amounts to 294 million yen on top of the large-scale order of 1,308 million yen 

disclosed on February 10, 2022 and 1,602 million yen in total will be delivered to customers from 

April 2022 onward. 

 

2. Future outlook 

This order is scheduled to be reflected in the consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2023 and will have no impact on the consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ended 

March 31, 2022. 

In the medium-term business plan announced on May 14, 2021, RS1 sales for the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2023, were planned to be 1,500 million yen. 

We will strive to expand our market share in the market segments where we can demonstrate the 

superiority of RS1, our unique 2D/3D integrated chip. 


